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Mark your calendars for our Kickoff to 
Catholic Schools Week with the Cupid 

Shuffle Family Dinner and Dance!  
The event is Saturday, January 26, 2019 from 

6:30 to 9:30 in the Activity Center. Tickets 
are $8.00 for adults and $3.00 for children. 

The evening includes a spaghetti dinner, 
beer and wine available, and a special 

signature drink will also be available. The 
dancing begins after dinner. Remember this 
is a family event, and we would love you to 

join us as we begin our special week to 
recognize our school. 

 

 

 

The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear school families, 
At this most beautiful time of the year, we wish you 
all a very Merry Christmas and Happy and Blessed 
New Year! May the light of Christ shine through your 
hearts at Christmas and always! Enjoy every minute 
of the Christmas season. Be safe in your travels.  
 
When we return from Christmas break, we will begin 
a recycling program that will help you out with your 
own recycling and give us a small payout for items 
that we collect. More information will follow after 
Christmas, but here is a little list to get you started: 
 

 Burt’s Bees brand only personal care lip care, 
and beauty care packaging. 

 All brands of toothpaste tubes, caps, 
toothbrushes, toothpaste cartons, toothbrush 
outer packaging and floss containers. (No electric 
toothbrushes) 

 All brands plastic cereal bags and box liners 
 GoGosqueeZ & Healthy Snack Pouches 
 All brands hair care packaging such as shampoo 

caps, conditioner caps, hair gel tubes, hair spray 
triggers, lip balm tubes and caps, soap dispensers 
and tubes, lotion dispensers and caps, lipstick 
cases, lip gloss tubes, mascara tubes, eye shadow 
cases, powder cases, eyeliner cases/pencils 
 

Christmas blessings! 

 

Upcoming Events 

DECEMBER 
12-22-1/6 Christmas Break 
23 Fourth Sunday of Advent 
25!!!!!!!  Christmas Blessings!!!!!!!!! 
26 Flo’s Day 

JANUARY 2019 
1 Happy New Year! 
7 Back to School! 
8 Taco Tuesday – Maureen Alberts 
9 Cooking Club  6, 7 & 8 
11 Pizza Friday – Maureen Alberts and Ashley Jackson 
12 Knights of Columbus Dinner after Mass 
13 Knights of Columbus Breakfast after 9 AM Mass 
13 K 0f C Free Throw Contest 1PM to 3 PM 
15 Taco Tuesday – Amber Rusnell 
16 Library – A helper in needed 
16 Cooking Club  4 & 5 
18 Pizza Friday – Maureen Alberts & Jenny Cusack 
22 Taco Tuesday – Maureen Alberts 
23 Cooking Club 2 & 3 
25 Pizza Friday – Natasha Cusack & Ashley Jackson 
26 Family Dinner & Dance For Catholic Schools Week 
26-2/3 Catholic Schools Week!!! 
29 Catholic School Week Mass at the Cathedral 
29 – Taco Tuesday - A helper is needed 
30 Flo’s Day! 
30 Library – A helper is needed 
30 Cooking Club K & 1 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

“In switching on the light of the 

Nativity scene, we wish for the light 

of Christ to be in us. A Christmas 

without light is not Christmas. Let 

there be light in the soul, in the 

heart; let there be forgiveness to 

others; let there be no hostilities, 

which are dark. Let there be the 

beautiful light of Jesus. This is my 

wish for all of you, when you turn on 

the light of the crib.” 
Pope Francis  
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